
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1249 

 

02 June 2017 

 

Mr  

 

Email: @my365.dmu.ac.uk 

 

Dear Mr  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Post Project Evaluation of City of 

Culture 2013. 

 

Thank you for your interest in obtaining a copy of the Post Project Evaluation for City 

of Culture 2013. I wish to advise that the Post Project Evaluation for City of Culture 

2013 has not yet been published. However I can provide you with a number of other 

documents which may be of interest to you, namely the Interim Monitoring Report, 

Draft Legacy Report and an independent study completed by Queen's University 

Belfast. 

  

Should you wish to speak with someone directly on the impacts of the UK City of 

Culture 2013, please do not hesitate to contact Brendan McMenamin at 

Brendan.mcmenamin@derrystrabane.com or myself at 

oonagh.mcgillion@derrystrabane.com 

  

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

mailto:Brendan.mcmenamin@derrystrabane.com
mailto:oonagh.mcgillion@derrystrabane.com


 
 

 

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

Director of Legacy  

 

 

 

Encs  
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